
School closes for the Easter holidays tomorrow, Thursday 28th March at 
1:30pm. Please collect your child on time. We hope you have a lovely 
break. School reopens on Monday 15th April at 8:45am. Thank you 

Chester Zoo year 4 trip 

4L and 4T are going to Chester 

Zoo after the holidays! 4T are 

going on Thursday 18th April 

and 4L are going on Friday 19th 

April. Please pay £15 for your 

child to go on this trip,                 

payment via Scopay. Thank you 

Nelson Family Hub and The Zone 

Leeds Road Nelson, BB9 8EL 

Easter events: 

Events at Eureka in the holidays: 

https://discover.eureka.org.uk/event/

easter-holidays-spring-%f0%9f%92%90-

spectacular/?

mc_cid=3c751632e4&mc_eid=d8d70219c1 

 Employability 
9:30am - 3:00pm For 18+ who are unemployed 
01282 227649  
  ESOL class 
09:30am - 3:00pm Booking Essential 
01282 682275 Ema.support@lancashire.gov.uk 
 School Admissions Drop-In 
(incl help with appeals, transport & free school meals) 
9:30am - 1:00pm & 2:00 - 4:00pm 
 Move and Groove  
5-12 yrs * 3:45pm - 5:00pm 
 Chat, Play & Read 2-4yrs 

10:00am – 11am 

 Pendle Food For All Club 

10:00am - 4:00pm Pendlefoodforall@gmail.com  

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

I would just like to say on behalf of all the staff, a really big thank you for all your support this term. 

We have been so pleased that so many parents have been able to join us in school this term for Book 

Breakfasts, coffee mornings, sewing sessions, Stay & Play and our different assemblies. Your support 

really does matter, and the children love showing you all the exciting things they are doing in school. 

I hope you all have a wonderful holiday and a very happy Eid if you are celebrating.  

We look forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Monday 15th April for another hectic 

but fun-filled term. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs S Taylor 

Headteacher  

27th March 2024 


